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Greetings,                                                                                         August 2020 
 
It’s been a busy month at The Fold. We had received a donation to dig a new well, and 

the well was dug this month. The new well is 109 meters deep and 
producing 8,000 liters an hour. Due to the depth, we will be able to get 
water even in a severe drought. For The Fold to grow, this additional 
well was required, as the other well was barely meeting the current need 
for water. 
 
We also received a meat donation, along with food and face masks for 
everyone from Quagga Safaris. It was such a blessing, since meat 
donations are down due to a lack of tourist hunters who frequently 
donate their carcasses. Quagga made a video while they were at The 

Fold. They are going to promote The Fold to their visitors, which we very much 
appreciate. You can see their video at this link:  
https://youtu.be/sJ9MtfleGx0 
 

 
The Fold celebrated women’s day with all our staff and had a nice lunch for everyone. 
The garden is really doing well with all the plants getting ready to provide much needed 
vegetables. And our artist also finished some more murals on our main building. 

 



Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021 
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa 
 
 

 
 
Birthdays this month are Kabelo (5), Blessing (7), Mahlodi (5) and teacher Anna. This 
was also the month that all the birthdays since March was celebrated with a huge party. 

 
 
Financial donations are down for a variety of reasons. If you can help with any amount 
of money, we would greatly appreciate it. No amount is too small. We ask you to please 
continue your donations, and please don’t forget the link to sponsor a child: 
https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child 
 
Praises:  All of the children are back. A new water well. Quagga Safaris with their 
donations and advertising The Fold to their visitors. Beautiful paintings on the outside of 
the building. 
  
Prayer requests: Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. We need additional donations. We 
desperately need to find an additional couple to work at The Fold.  
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 
 


